
Dear Parent/Guardian

Firstly I would like to thank you all for your support of AJP Embroidery during
the last year, which has been a difficult time for so many. 
 
I would like to assure you that we are here to support you and your families and will do all 
that we can to make the purchasing of school uniform as easy and stress free as possible.

1.     We have been busy behind the scenes preparing for when we were able to re-open and 
        I would like to share with you the measures we have put in place to ensure that 
        both you and our staff can shop and work in a safe environment.

2.     We still have social distancing measures in place and are limiting the number of 
        people in store at any one time.  Where possible please limit the number of people
        that come into the shop to just the child/children who require uniform and ONE adult.

3.     At busier times, this will mean we will have to operate a strict queuing system for 
        entry to the shop so I would urge you to shop early for your uniform for the new
        school year.

4.     When you enter the shop, please make sure you WEAR A FACE MASK and use the hand 
        sanitizer which will be available at the entrance.

5.     We are trying to keep the trying on of garments to a minimum and therefore
        the changing room will remain closed for the time being, however we are allowing the
        children to try on blazers and certain items of gym kit where necessary, as we 
         understand that this is their first time of wearing High School uniform.

6.     We also have a counter mounted Sneezeguard at the till

If you have any questions please give us a call on 01633 272463 or email me at
info@ajpembroidery.co.uk

We look forward to seeing you in the very near future.

Jane 

Your Complete Embroidery & Printing Service

Est. 2008

Embroidery
& Sportswear

Units 3 & 4 Estuary Court, Queensway Meadows, Newport NP19 4SX

http://info@ajpembroidery.co.uk

	Page 1

